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October 7, 1995

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Document Control Desk
Subject: Computer Software; Duke Power Company Response to
RF

By letter dated July 28, 1995, the NRC requested information
regarding Duke Powz:r Zompany's use of a computer software.
Attached is Duke Power's response to the request for
information.

Please note that the NRC staff has determined that the RFI
is subject to the provisions of 10 CFR 2.790, and should be
withheld from public disclosure.

If there are any questions regarding this response, please
call Scott Gewehr at (704) 382~7581.

Very truly yours,
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M. 8. Tuckman
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cc: Mr. V. Nerses, Project Manager
office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop 14H25, OWFN
Washington, D. C. 20555

Mr. L. A. Wiens, Project Manager
office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop 14H25, OWFN

washington, D. C. 20555

Mr. R. E. Martin, Project Manager
Ooffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop 14H25, OWFN

Washington, D. C. 20555

Stuart D. Ebneter, Regiona. Administrator

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission - Region II
101 Marietta Street, NW - Suite 2900

Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Mr. G. F. Maxwell
Senior Resident Inspector
McGuire Nuclear Station

Mr. R. J. Freudenberger
Senior Resident Inspector
Catawba Nuclear Station

Mr. P. E. Harmon
Senior Resident Inspector
Oconee Nuclear Station



